
 
Dear neighbours, 
  
Last week we have launched a consultation on the location of a number of our services 
in Haringey. We want to hear from as many Haringey residents as possible and so we 
are contacting you as an organisation. Please can you share this information with your 
contacts who live in Haringey. We would really like to organise virtual meetings with 
groups so please let me know if this is something you would be interested in.  
In 2020 we launched our new Estates Strategy, setting out our aims to have a modern 
estate, which enables us to provide care where and when people need it.  
Before developing these proposals we have listened to our patients, our staff and 
Haringey residents. We believe that these proposals will benefit these groups. In this 
consultation we are asking our current and previous service users about their 
experiences of using our services in Haringey and how these proposed moves will affect 
them. We are also keen to hear from other local residents, especially those who are 
carers who might be impacted by these changes.  
 
What are the proposals:  
We are proposing to create a children and young people’s health centre at Tynemouth 
Road Health Centre. Renovations at the hub, using feedback from service users, will 
modernise this facility and make it a welcoming space for the children and young people 
who will use it. It will also allow us to move out of inadequate poor facilities at St Ann’s 
Hospital site.  
 
Currently several adult services are based at Tynemouth Road Health Centre and in 
these proposals most of them will move to Lordship Lane Health Centre, with our 
Improving Access to Psychological Therapies (IAPT) service moving to the Laurels 
Health Living Centre. This will allow people with co-morbidities to access one-stop-shops 
eg people with diabetes will be able to access leg ulcer and podiatry clinics at the same 
time.  
 
In all of these proposals the only change is the location – the number of appointments, 
the clinicians seen, and level of service will remain the same.  
 
How you can get involved:  

 Read about the proposals at in the attached leaflet.  

 Attend one of our online events, an opportunity to find out more information and ask 
questions. Details available here: www.whittington.nhs.uk/estates  

 Complete the stakeholder survey.  

 Share this email and attached leaflet with your members, friends and family in 
Haringey.  

 Let us know if you would like a meeting with us and your members, this can be on 
Zoom of MS Teams.  
 
The consultation will run between Wednesday 20 January 2021 and Wednesday 17 
March 2021.  
 
We want to hear from as many Haringey residents as possible as this is a real 
opportunity for change in the borough. Our current and previous service users have  



been contacted directly, our colleagues have been engaged throughout the process and 
an Easy Read version of the attached leaflet and survey is available on request.  
If you would like to arrange a meeting with us then please let me know and we can 
arrange it.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best wishes,  
Faye 

 

Faye Oliver 

(she/her) 

Communications and Engagement Officer 

Whittington Health 

Magdala Avenue 

London N19 5NF 

 (e)      faye.oliver1@nhs.net 
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